
 
Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

June 15, 2021 

Workshop Meeting 

  

Representatives form Bowman Construction Company came to discuss the Gutteman property. 

 

Admin: 

 

 1:  Chris Englert – Annexation Discussion 

 

 2: Surplus Items 

 

 3: Upcoming Items: 

 

• Levy Ballot Issues  

There will be 2 levy’s on the Ballot in November.  A replacement 1.0 Levy for the Police, 

and a renewal 4.9 Levy for the Fire Department 

• Meet with Park District 

Administrator Ehrhart and Trustee Black discussed possible joint projects. 

• Newsletter 

• 1st Level Meeting for Land Use Update 

Meetings will take place on August 2, 3rd and the 4th.  There will be a link on our website 

to sign up for one of these meetings.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 
  

  

 


